OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
AMERICAN SAMOA GOVERNMENT

National Police Week
May 12th - May 18th

Message from the Acting Governor

As we celebrate National Police Week, let us acknowledge the commitment of our courageous law
enforcement personnel, who have dedicated their lives to safeguarding our Territory. Despite
facing daily challenges and dangers inherent in their profession, they bravely uphold order and
public safety.

Today and always, we honor the sacrifice and heroism of all our fallen officers, and we pay tribute
to those who remain and continue to serve our community faithfully. Our law enforcement
personnel deserve our highest recognition, support, and respect for their tireless efforts. On behalf
of Governor Lemanu and our families, we extend our sincerest Fa ‘afetai Tele Lava to all the police
officers of American Samoa.

Happy National Police Week!
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